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Hon. Elaine Alquist, Chair 
Senate Public Safety Committee 
State Capitol, Room 4088 
Sacramento, California 95814 

Subject: 
Hearing: 

AB 1595 (Evans), as amended June 23, 2005 - Support 
Senate Public Safety Committee - July 5, 2005 

Dear Senator Alquist: 

The Judicial Council supports AB 1595, which prohibits a person, business, or association from 
posting or displaying on the Internet the home address or telephone number of any elected or 
appointed official if that official has made a written demand of that person, business, or 
association to not disclose his or her home address or telephone number, or from soliciting the 
home address or telephone number of an elected or appointed official for the purpose of violating 
the provisions. 

Increased ability to access home address information poses a threat to judges and other public 
safety officials and their families. An independent judiciary depends on a judge being able to 
make decisions free from fear of retribution. This bill would provide public safety officials with 
an important tool to assist in protecting their family's privacy and safety. 

For these reasons, the Judicial Council supports AB 1595. 

Sincerely, 

c~ 
Senior Attorney 

JC/yt 
cc: Members, Senate Public Safety Committee 

Hon. Noreen Evans, Member of the Assembly 
Ms. Mary Kennedy, Counsel, Senate Public Safety Committee 
Mr. Cory Salzillo, Consultant, Senate Republican Office of Policy 
Ms. Karen Pank, Deputy Legislative Secretary, Office of the Governor 
Ms. Sue Blake, Assistant Director of Legislation, Office of Planning & Research 

/ 



RONALD M. GEORGE 

Chief Ju.stice of California 

Chair of the Judicial Council 

September 9, 2005 

'J'Juhida:l <lloundl of <lla:lifornia: 
ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE OF THE COURTS 

OFFICE OF GOVERNMENTAL AFFAIRS. 

770 "L" Street, Suite 700 •Sacramento, California 95814-3393 

Telephone 916-323-3121•Fax916-323-4347 •TDD 800-735-2929 

Hon. Arnold Schwarzenegger 
Governor of California 
State Capitol, First Floor 
Sacramento, California 95814 

Subject: AB 1595 (Evans)- Request for Signature 

Dear Governor Schwarzenegger: 

WILLIAM C. VICKREY 

Administrative Director of the Courts 

RONALD G. OVERHOLT 

Chief Deputy Director 

KATHLEEN T. HOWARD 

Director, Office of Governmental Affairs 

The Judicial Council supports AB 1595, which prohibits a person, business, or association from 
posting or displaying on the Internet the home address or telephone number of any elected or 
appointed official if that official has made a written demand of that person, business, or 
association to not disclose his or her home address or telephone number, or from soliciting the 
home address or telephone number of an elected or appointed official for the purpose of violating 
the provisions. 

Increased ability to access home address information poses a threat to judges and other public 
·safety officials and their families. An independent judiciary depends on a judge being able to 
make decisions free from fear of retribution. This bill would provide public safety officials with 
an important tool to assist in protecting their family's privacy and safety. 

For these reasons, the Judicial Council requests your signature AB 1595. 

Sincerely, 

''---------

June Clark 

JC/yt 
cc: Hon. Noreen Evans, Member of Assembly 

Ms. Karen Pank, Deputy Legislative Secretary, Office of the Governor 
Ms. Sue Blake, Assistant Director of Legislation, Office of Planning and Research 



RONALD M. GEORGE 

Chief Justice of California 

Chair of the Judicial Council 

March 25, 2005 

JJ uhidal Oiouncil of Oial if ornia 
ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE OF THE COURTS 

OFFICE OF GOVERNMENTAL AFFAIRS 

770 L Street, Suite 700 •Sacramento, California 95814-3393 

Telephone 916-323-3121 • Fax 916-323-4347 •TDD 415-865-4272 

Honorable Noreen Evans 
Member of the Assembly 
State Capitol, Room 6025 
Sacramento, California 95814 

Subject: AB 1595 (Evans), as introduced - Support 

Dear Assembly Member Evans: 

WILLIAM C. VICKREY 

Administrative Director of the Courts 

RONALD G. OVERHOLT 

Chief Deputy Director 

KATHLEEN T. HOWARD 

Director, Office of Governmental Affairs 

The Judicial Council supports AB 1595, which prohibits a person, business, or association from 
selling or trading for value on the Internet the home address or telephone number of any elected 
or appointed official if that official has made a written demand of that person, business, or 
association to not disclose his or her home address or telephone number. 

Increased ability to access home address information poses a threat to judges and other public 
safety officials and their families. An independent judiciary depends on a judge being able to 
make decisions free from fear of retribution. This bill would provide public safety officials with 
an important tool to assist in protecting their family's privacy and safety. 

For these reasons, the Judicial Council supports AB 1595. 

G~9c 
June Cl~J ·. ---
Senior Attorney 

JC/yt 

cc: Karen Pank, Deputy Legislative Secretary 
Office of the Governor 

Office of Planning and Research 



RONALD M. GEORGE 

Chief ]mtice of California 

Chair of the Judicial Council 

June 7, 2005 

Wunicial Oinuncil of Oialifnrnia 
ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE OF THE COURTS 

·OFFICE OF GOVERNMENTAL AFFAIRS 

770 L Street, Suite 700 •Sacramento, California 95814-3393 

Telephone 916-323-3121 • Fax 916-323-434 7 • TDD 415-865-4272 

Hon. Joseph Dunn, Chair 
Senate Judiciary Committee 
State Capitol, Room 2080 
Sacramento, California 95814 

Subject: 
Hearing: 

AB 1595 (Evans), as amended May 16, 2005 - Support 
Senate Judiciary Committee - June 14, 2005 

Dear Senator Dunn: 

WILLIAM C. VICKREY 
Administmtit•e Director of the Courts 

RONALD G. OVERHOLT 

Chief Deputy Director 

KATHLEEN T. HOWARD 

Director, Office of GO\•ernmental Affairs 

The Judicial Council supports AB 1595, which prohibits a person, business, or association from 
selling or trading for value on the Internet the home address or telephone number of any elected 
or appointed official if that official has made a written demand of that person, business, or 
association to not disclose his or her home address or telephone number. 

Increased ability to access home address information poses a threat to judges and other public 
safety officials and their families. An independent judiciary depends on a judge being able to 
make decisions free from fear of retribution. This bill would provide public safety officials with 
an important tool to assist in protecting their family's privacy and safety. 

For these reasons, the Judicial Council supports AB 1595. 

June Clark 
Senior Attorney 

JC/yt 
cc: Members, Senate Judiciary Committee 

Ms. Gloria Megino Ochoa, Deputy Chief Counsel, Senate Judiciary Committee 
Mr. Mike Petersen, Consultant, Senate Republican Office of Policy 
Ms. Karen Pank, Deputy Legislative Secretary, Office of. the Governor 
Ms. Sue Blake, Assistant Director of Legislation, Office of Planning & Research 



RONALD M. GEORGE 

Chi<f ]u.stice of Catifomia 

Clwir of the Judicial Council 

April 1, 2005 

JJ uhicial Qlouncil of Qlal if ornia 
ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE OF THE COURTS 

OFFICE OF GOVERNMENTAL AFFAIRS 

770 L Street, Suite 700 • Sacramento, California 95814-3393 

Telephone 916-323-3121 •Fax 916-323-4347 •TDD 415-865-4272 

Honorable Mark Leno, Chair 
Assembly Public Safety Committee 
State Capitol, Room 3146 
Sacramento, California 95814 

Subject: AB 1595, as introduced - Support 
Hearing: Assembly Public Safety Committee -April 12, 2005 

Dear Assembly Member Leno: 

WILLIAM C. VICKREY 

Administrati<•e Director of the Courts 

RONALD G. OVERHOLT 

Chief Depw:y Director 

KATHLEEN T. HOWARD 

Director, Office of Ga<•emmental Affairs 

The Judicial Council supports AB 1595, which prohibits a person, business, or association from 
selling or trading for value on the Internet the home address or telephone number of any elected 
or appointed official if that official has made a written demand of that person, business, or 
association to not disclose his or her home address or telephone number. 

Increased ability to access home address information poses a threat to judges and other public 
safety officials and their families. An independent judiciary depends on a judge being able to 
make decisions free from fear of retribution. This bill would provide public safety officials with 
an important tool to assist in protecting their family's privacy and safety. 

For these reasons, the Judicial Council supports AB 1595. 

Sincerely, 

~n 
June Clark j ----
Senior Attorney 

JC/yt 

cc: Members, Assembly Public Safety Committee 
Mr. Steve Meinrath, Counsel 

Assembly Public Safety Committee 
Mr. Gary Olson, Consultant 

Assembly Republican Office of Policy 


